
 
        Reception Newsletter 
           13th October 2023 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds and we have learnt another 4 
phonemes. We have learnt ck, e, u and r. 
We have been reading words like sock, peg, 
mud and rip. We also learnt the tricky 
word ‘I’. A tricky word is a word that we 
cannot sound out.  
 

In maths, we have learnt all about the number 
1. We have been finding 1 in different ways 
and showing it in different ways, for example, 
on a dice, using fingers, 1p. Can you find 1 of 
something at home?  

 
The children have really enjoyed talking about 
how we have grown and changed. In our topic 
session we made timelines to show how we 
grow and change.  
 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Beth Oswald 
Daffodils: Ivy McCabe 

 
These children have been caught going over and 

above this week! 
 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Harvest  
 

Reception are really excited to perform with the 
rest of our school during our Harvest assembly. 
This is on Tuesday 24th October at 9.15am. We 
hope you can make it!  

 

Parents Evening  
 

Parents evening is on Tuesday 24th and 
Thursday 26th October 3.45-5.50pm. Please 

book an appointment with your child’s teacher.  
 
 
 


